
Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 
 
I am writing in strong OPPOSITION to SB761. This is not what government for the people and by the 
people looks like. This bill would restrict access for many to be able to be involved in the democratic 
process - particularly those who are disabled, elderly or low income. I myself do not own a printer as 
most everything I do is digital and decreasing the use of paper and printer ink is one small way to 
decrease my carbon footprint. I know many offices in the Capitol building that are paperless as well. This 
bill is a sneaky way to shut out the public from participating in the legislative process and I am strongly 
against it. Too much power corrupts and it is up to Oregonians to keep the legislature in check. This bill 
would weaken the ability of citizens to keep our government in check. Please consider and vote NO on 
SB761 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Hartmann 
 


